CHERITON BISHOP PRE-SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER 2" HALF SPRING TERM 2024

Hope everyone has a really good half term break!!

Our topic for this next half term will be, ‘Traditional tales.” We will be looking at a variety of traditional tales, and to a
certain extent we will be following the children’s interests as to which story we will look at next. We will then be using
these stories as the basis for our crafts and role play.

SUMMER TERM SESSIONS — please have a think a let me know if you would like to change your child’s sessions with
us in the summer term. The deadline for this is 12" March.

WORLD BOOK DAY - Thursday 7th March - more details to follow.

SNACK DONATIONS — This is another request for snacks for the next half term. Thanks very much for your support
with this. One packet of crackers, digestives or piece of cheese from each family will see us through this half term. Thank
you! *Please ignore this message if you made a donation towards the end of this half term!

SESSION TIME REMINDER

Morning 9:00-12pm (drop-off from 8.50am).

Afternoon to include lunch 12 — 3pm

All day 9:00-3pm

Funding can be used for these sessions or charged at £4.75 per hour.

Additional 30 minutes — 3 — 3:30pm - £2 extra charge. (Funding can be used for this if available).

Drop-off and pick up will be from the double glass doors at the beginning and end of the day. Midday drop-off and pick up
will be from the wooden road door.

FAMILY PHOTO DISPLAY — Please send in a photo of your family, home, pet or all for display on our ‘Family’ board.
This is always really popular with the children and great for discussion.

SCHOOL DINNERS- Please note we are a nut free school! Please do not send your child in with anything containing
nuts. We will continue to offer the option of ordering a cooked school dinner for your child. Orders need to be paid for
online by the end of Wednesday evening for the following week. School dinners are £2.60 per day. If you haven’t already
received your online login details from the school office, please let us know.

’FOREST SCHOOL’ TYPE ACTIVITIES. — We will continue to visit the scout field on Tuesdays, weather permitting.
Please send your child into school with outdoor waterproofs, wellies etc. Everyone needs to bring a named coat for
every session. If coming in with hats, scarves & gloves please ensure that these are also named.

CHILD REGISTRATION FORMS - please ensure that your child’s details; contact numbers, address, any new allergies
etc are kept up to date. Please see Christine to check and update. *Please also complete your child’s ‘All about me’
section on their Tapestry account. If you are having problems accessing this paper copies are available.

TOY SACKS - This is just a reminder that these are now available to borrow on a
weekly basis. Please speak to a member of staff if you would like to take one home.
Here is the photo again to remind you what is available.
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*Please speak to us if you have any suggestions, comments or concerns regarding
Preschool.
Contact numbers - Pre-school landline — 24714 (Pre-school hours only)




